November 30, 2021

A joint meeting of the Human Resources and Police Committees of the Village of Arthur, IL, was
held on Tuesday, November 30, 2021. Chairman Todd Dukeman, of the Human Resources
Committee called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. Roll call was answered by Committee
Members Dave Tiffan, Christy Miller, and Rod Randall. Chief Michael Goodman was also
present. No Public Comment was heard. There was no unfinished business.

Committee Chairman, Dukeman, called on Chief Goodman to present information, under New
Business Item 1, Discussion with potential candidates for employment with the Village of Arthur
Police Department. Goodman presented three individual candidates, Nicholas Martina, Derek
Rasmussen, and Emily Bradley, to be considered for positions as Part-time Police Officers for
the Village of Arthur. Each candidate met briefly with the committees and introduced
themselves and their qualifications.

Committee Chairman Dukeman next called for item V., General Discussion. Trustees Miller,
Tiffan and Dukeman, along with president Randall discussed each candidate’s qualification and
determined to recommend all three candidates to the Village Board for consideration for

employment as Part-time Police Officers with the Police Department at the next Village Board
meeting on Dec

Trustee Tiffan rLa e a motion tg adjourn; Trustee Miller seconded. Committee Chair, Todd
Dukeman adjolfned the pneefing at 6:5/ .
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